
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 

Notice is hereby given that a majority of a quorum of the Springfield Park District 

Board of Trustees of Springfield, Illinois has been invited and may attend a facility 

tour of Robin Roberts Stadium, 1415 North Grand Avenue East, on Wednesday, June 

28, 2023, at 4:00 p.m.  

 

No official action will be taken by the board of trustees at this meeting. 


